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Please respect the right to vote. As Oregonians, we have had the right and privilege 

to vote by mail. This means that we can read about the issues and make a personal 

choice in the safety and ease of our homes.  

I am strongly opposed to Senate Bill 210, which would repeal our right to vote by 

mail.  

It has been proven that vote-by-mail has been effective. 

 


